
Angus McKay E Memo: Nov 15-26, 2021 

 
School News 

• We look forward to meeting with you on the eve of November 25 or morning of November 26 

• If you wish to meet with any of our Specialists or myself, please send us an email and we will 

arrange a time.  

o Sandra Treffner – Phys. Ed – available Thursday evening – streffner@retsd.mb.ca 

o Laura Schroeder – Music and K Phys. Ed – available Friday morning – 

lschroeder@retsd.mb.ca 

o Nancy Morris – Resource (grades 3-5) and Library Teacher – nmorris@retsd.mb.ca 

o Karen Beettam – Resource (grades K-2) – kbeettam@retsd.mb.ca 

o Lorilee Woelcke – Principal – lwoelcke@retsd.mb.ca 

Date School 

Day 

 

Monday  

Nov. 15 

6 

 

 Grade 3 Reading Writing club 

Conference Manager open 

Tuesday 

Nov. 16 

1  

Wednesday 

Nov. 17 

2 

 

Grade 4 Reading Writing club 

Grades 4 & 5 Child Exploitation presentations given by staff at 

ANCR. The presentations are to act as preventative measures to 

keep children safe. They are created specifically for Early years 

students.  

Thursday 

Nov. 18 

3   

Friday 

Nov. 19 

4 

 

Grade 5 Reading Writing club 

Monday 

Nov. 22 

5  Grade 3 Reading Writing club 

Tuesday 

Nov. 23 

6 Report cards published 

Wednesday 

Nov. 24 

1 

 

Grade 4 Reading Writing club 

Conference Manager closed at 11:00 pm 

Thursday  

Nov. 25 

2 Parent teacher interviews 4-7 pm (grades 1-5) 

Friday 

Nov. 26 

3  No school for students 

Parent teacher interviews Grade 1-5:  9-11:30 am (grades 

1-5) 

                Kindergarten interviews:  9 -3:30 pm 
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• Winter has arrived! Please help your child dress appropriately for the weather and please label 

their mittens, scarves, hats, ski pants and jackets. We have a lost and found but it is much easier 

to connect owners to ski pants (many pairs of black ski pants      ) and mittens when they are 

labelled. 

• Our students have written some Winter tips. The PDF is attached to this E Memo. Take some 

time to read their great writing. They have some good advice to share! 

• Thank you to the community for continuing to send your students with masks and following all 

the provincial guidelines. We know it can be difficult keeping your children home when they 

have the sniffles, or going for repeated COVID tests, but it really does make a difference to our 

school’s health.  

 

CSA News 

• CSA is in the process of organizing a 50/50 virtual fundraiser. Please watch your email and our 

website for further news. 

• There will be a hot lunch opportunity in December – more information to follow regarding this.  

• We continue to hold monthly meetings on the first Wednesday of every month at 6 pm in the 

library, which is followed by our Lunch Committee meetings. Everyone is welcome to attend 

these.  

• If you have any questions for our CSA or our Lunch Program Committee they can be reached at: 

angusmckaycsa@gmail.com or angusmckaylunchprogram@gmail.com  
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